
Physical Exam for All Kindergarteners
 

Dear Parents of a New Kindergartner (2023-2024),

All incoming kindergarten students must have an up-to-date 
physical and immunization. They both must be dated after 
September 2022 to qualify as a kindergarten physical. 

If you have a physical dated after September 2022, it must be  
submitted to the school nurse before the first day of school. You 
can email or fax it to our school nurse. DO NOT MAIL it to the 
Bureau of Nursing at 54 Meadow Street, New Haven, CT 06519.

No kindergarten student will be allowed to start school without 
a current physical and immunization verified by the school 
nurse.

Important note: The New Haven Board of Education and the 
New Haven Health Department will no longer allow religious 
exemptions for vaccinations.  All immunizations must be 
complied with in order to attend school.

School Nurse: Doreen Watmough
Email: doreen.watmough@new-haven.k12.ct.us
Phone: (475)220-2816
Fax: (203)946-7088

                                                        Best regards,

                                                    Mauro-Sheridan School
                                                    Kindergarten Team


